Notice of Meeting
Cancellation

CITY OF HUNTINGTON BROADBAND BOARD

Please be advised that the City of Huntington Broadband Board's regular meeting
scheduled for Tuesday, August 20th at 1:30 p.m. has been canceled.

The next regular meeting will take place on Tuesday, November 19th at 1:30 p.m.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
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Austin Sanders, Executive Director




